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NATIONAL SPEAKERS ASSOCIATION

Michel,

| am writing to inform you that your application for the Certified Speaking
Professional® (CSP) designation has been voted upon and finalized. On behalf of
the NSA CSP Committee and the NSA Board of Directors, | extend to you our
heartfelt congratulations. You have earned the CSP designation!

As you know, the CSP application and review process was detailed, arduous, and
rigorous. We appreciate your forbearance and patience throughout this lengthy and
thorough process. You have successfully met all of the requirements of each of the
review phases of this process and have earned the CSP designation.

You will be part of the CSP Class of 2020 and we will be sending you the specific
details of the CSP Ceremony in a later email.

In the interim period between now and Influence 2020, you may begin using the
official CSP logo on your printed and online materials. You may also share this
news with your clients, friends, and loved ones. We also offer our appreciation to
those individuals who supported you in this process.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Fallon DuBois at
Fallon@NSAspeaker.org, or by replying to this email.

Again, we congratulate you.

Warm regards,

Mary Lue Peck | CEO
mipeck@NSAspeaker.org
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